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Abdullah Omar Yassen 

Erbil Polytechnic University  

13/06/2024 

  

Dear Abdullah, 

 

We are writing to confirm your participation at the LSE/UoS Kurdish Studies Conference that took 

place on 22-23 May at the University of Sheffield where you presented the paper The Grass is Not 

Always Greener on the Other Side: The Evolution of Iraqi Kurdish Migration to Europe: The Case of 

Kurdish Migrants in Athens and Dunkirk, on Panel 2C - Kurdistan Region of Iraq: Human Mobility 

Hub. 

 

Thank you very much for attending and sharing your research with us. We hope you found the 

conference equally as rewarding.  

 

We hope to stay in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Robert Lowe 

Deputy Director, Middle East Centre 

London School of Economics 

Tel: +44 (0)20 7852 3661 

Email:  m.mason@lse.ac.uk 
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